
At the October 15, 2019 Council meeting the following resolution was passed: 

                    Moved by Kevin Woestenenk                                                               Seconded by Leeanne 
Woestenenk 

    WHEREAS the General Government Committee met on September 25, 2019 and made the 

following recommendation; 

1.       THAT we enter into a joint Community Safety and Well Being Plan led by Manitoulin-
Sudbury District Services Board. 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Gore Bay Council approves this recommendation. 

                                                                                                                Carried 

 


